
Amador Trail Stewardship 
PO Box 88 

Drytown, CA 95699 

July 2025 

Sutter Creek City Council 

18 Main Street 

Sutter Creek, CA 95685 

Subject: Project Management Support for Multimodal Safety Improvements 

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers, 

On behalf of Amador Trail Stewardship, I am pleased to offer our support in managing the 

upcoming multimodal safety improvement project connecting Sutter Creek and Amador City 

through the Amador County Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee (BPAC). 

Through the Pathways to Prosperity Initiative, and thanks to a recent funding award from the 

Sierra Business Council, Amador Trail Stewardship is positioned to provide planning and project 

management services at no cost to the cities. Due to the funding timeline, the planning 

services and expenses must be completed by September 2026.  

Our team is prepared to help guide the planning and implementation process, ensuring progress 

toward a safer, more connected corridor that benefits residents, visitors, and local businesses 

alike.  

We appreciate the opportunity to support a vision for active transportation and community 

connectivity and would welcome the chance to discuss this in more detail. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bradley Booker 

Executive Director 

Amador Trail Stewardship 

 


